
Celebrating  Mexico’s
independence  in  South  Lake
Tahoe
The Latino Commission and Family Resource Center are having a
party to celebrate Mexico having 200 years of independence.

The event is Sept. 30 from 5-8pm in the multipurpose room of
South Tahoe Middle School.

It  is  free.  Food  will  be  for  sale.  Profits  go  toward
educational  programs  at  Bijou  and  Sierra  House  Elementary
schools.
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